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J.M. Fleming 
Managing Director, Planning and City Planner 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on October 13, 2015 resolved: 
 
4. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 6th Report of the Trees and 
Forests Advisory Committee from its meeting held on September 23, 2015: 
 
a) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to work with the Trees and Forests Advisory 

Committee (TFAC) to develop protocols to: 
 

i) educate the community with respect to community tree planting on boulevards; 
 and, 
ii) encourage community tree planting on boulevards;  

 
it being noted that the TFAC received a verbal update from I. Listar, Manager, Urban 
Forestry, with respect to this matter; and, 

 
b) clauses 1, 2, 4 and 5, BE RECEIVED. (4/22/PEC) 
 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/jb 
 
 
cc: I. Listar, Manager, Urban Forestry 
 S. Rowland, Urban Forestry Planner  
 K. Butts, Executive Assistant, Planning  
 Trees and Forests Advisory Committee 
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